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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I just wanted to write to make sure you are all ok and safe. I know there will be families, who have 
been affected by this virus in terms of illness, or losing someone who is close to them. My heart, 
thoughts and prayers are with you. Please stay strong and we are here for you. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me for help, advice and comfort. 
 
Home Learning packs have now been completed and are ready for collection this Monday. I have 
messaged all parents with your collection times. Please note if you have siblings then please choose 
the earlier collection time. If you are struggling with collection for any reason then I can drop the 
packs off at your home. Just let me know. If you are running out of stationary, we are more than 
happy to help with this.  
 
Before the partial closure I sent out an ICT survey, please let me know if you need any help with 
equipment or technology issues. We have the help of ICT consultants who can help with these 
matters, so please do get in touch. We do have spare iPads which again can be borrowed if needs 
be. Similarly, if you are short of sports equipment then again please let me know. Most of our 
equipment is not being used at the moment and I would much rather this be used,  if you are short 
in this respect whether it be cones, football, tennis balls etc. then please get in touch. 
 
The Government has stated that the country will be in lockdown for an additional three weeks at 
least. The Home Learning packs are for the next two weeks, the staff will plan a further week of 
activities during the next two weeks for the end of this current lockdown period. Hopefully we will 
have a clearer picture for the future during this time and I will of course keep you updated with 
news. 
 
As mentioned in previous correspondence, please don’t stress or be anxious about home schooling. 
It is only there if you require the structure and a timetable. The staff will be updating their home 
learning pages on the website with online resources to help. There is, however absolutely no 
expectation from us for the learning to be completed or sent to SeeSaw. Try and remain calm, 
share you strength and laughter with your children. No children will be ahead, no children will be 
behind, they are exactly where they need to be. It is our job to fill any gaps when normality returns.  
 
Please take care and stay safe. 
 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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